
Thank you to all of our families for their help and support, during the Autumn term.  We have enjoyed some memorable learning 

experiences, as well as our ‘Love to Learn’ sessions; the Autumn ‘Magic at the Mere’ event and ‘Break the Rules Day’. 

I hope that our families enjoy the half term break– we have delivered assemblies on how to stay safe over Halloween and look forward 

to seeing all of our pupils again in a week’s time.  We look forward to our Spooky Disco and the build into what should be a magical 

festive season.  

Magic at the Mere 

May I take this opportunity to thank our PTA for arranging the ‘Magic at the Mere’ event that took 

place last night.  Children who came along spent time in our atmospheric woodland, visiting a 

colour-changing fire and participating in spells and magic.  Crafts were hugely popular too, with 

children leaving with wands and owls, created on the night. 
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Attendance 

94.5% 

School attendance this week! 

95.36% 

School attendance this year! 

96% 

School target 

Break the Rules Day 

Children took part in ‘Break the Rules’ day and it was lovely to see the effort that children (and 

therefore families) made.  We ended the half term with brightly coloured hair and children who 

weren’t afraid to express themselves! 

On Thursday 7th November, we are holding our annual ‘Spooky Disco’.  However, this year, we are expanding the disco to include all 

pupils within school.  Children are invited to dress up, should they wish to, but we do ask that costumes are age-appropriate (not too 

graphic or frightening). 

As part of this year’s activities, children will receive a small treat bag, within the entry cost.  The disco will take place over two sessions 

and tickets can be purchased via the School Gateway app. 

*Nursery (3 year olds), Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3: 4:30-5:30pm (£4) 

Year 4 to Year 6:  6:00—7:30pm (£5) 

Spooky Disco 

Dates for Your Diary 

Chestnut Swimming– 5/11 to 10/12 (each 

Tuesday) 

Spooky Disco - 7/11 (see above) 

Year 4 Love to Learn—15/11 (2.15-3.15pm) 

Cinderella Pantomime (school) - 19/11 

Non-Uniform Day (Bottles) 22/11 

Parents’ Evenings—27/11 and 28/11 

Readathon 

A reminder to children and families that we are in the midst of our ‘Readathon’.  Half term represents the perfect opportunity for 

children to visit their local library or indulge in books / other reading materials at home! 




